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Minutes of Academic Policy Advisory Council
Tuesday, May 10, 1983

Members Present: W. Jones, Chair; R. Bynum, E. Clark, D. Engberg, W. Fischer,
W. Harri, M. Kranz, M. Legg, K. Powell, M. Pryor, S. Roy,
J. Strong

Minor Revisions
The following minor revisions were approved:

Add the following phrase to the description of English 101: "General
introduction of using the library."

Change in number from Econ 390 to Econ 290, Economic Literature and
Methodology.

Change in titles for the Nursing courses to read as follows:
Nurs 320, Nursing Assessment: Individual

Nurs 321, Nursing Assessment: Family

Nurs 322, Nursing Assessment: Community

Change in number and title to:
Nurs 340, 341, 342, Nursing Intervention I, 11, III

Sociology 416(g)
W. Harri moved, K. Powell seconded, to approve Sociology 416(g), Violence in the
Family (3-4). Motion carried.

Elementary Education Minor
M. Kranz moved, W. Fischer seconded, to approve the proposed Minor in Elementary
Education. Motion carried 6-4-1.

M.A. in Art (Studio)
R. Bynum moved, M. Pryor seconded, to approve the proposed Master of Art in
Art (Studio). Motion carried.

Minor in Global Studies
E. Clark moved, W. Fischer seconded, to approve the Minor in Global Studies.
Motion denied.

Concerns regarding this proposal: lack of
commonality or solid core, criteria used to select courses, and specific
process for approval of individual minors.

Philosophy Department Curriculum Revisions
W. Harri moved, R. Bynum seconded, to approve the revisions in the Philosophy
curriculum. Motion carried.




Individualized Major
D. Engberg moved, K. Powell seconded, that the question of the Individualized

Major be placed on an early agenda fall quarter. Motion carried.

Revised Course Proposal Form
M. Legg moved, W. Fischer seconded, to delete 6B on the new course proposal

form. Motion denied 3-4-1.

M. Pryor moved, M. Legg seconded, that we replace 6B with a statement: "A
list of other departments to which the course proposal has been sent and the
date on which it was sent to them." Motion carried.

S. Roy moved, K. Powell seconded, to approve the revised form as amended and
that this form be used beginning fall quarter, 1983. Motion carried. (Copy attached.)

Report from Subcommittee on Size of Majors
The summary of responses to the survey regarding the size of majors will
be placed on the APAC agenda the first thing next fall.

Agenda Items for 1983-84

W. Jones stated that there are two items that will be placed on the APAC agenda
in the fall: (1) request for review of External Studies and Continuing
Education and (2) Review of course offerings. A subcommittee will be formed
for the review of course offerings.

M. Kranz asked that final week, and the possibility of having a break
between the last class day and final exams, be looked at next year.

S. Ferris, Secretary
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